
 

 

THE KINDERGARTEN STARTERS, DUBAI 

KGS/C/344-20    CIRCULAR    20/12/2020 

Dear Parent,  

Kindly consider this Circular as a follow up to the Circular number KGS / C/ 339-20 with the Sub: 

KGS to become a Through School.  

As announced earlier, The Kindergarten Starters has been granted permission by the Knowledge 

and Human Development Authority (KHDA) to become a through school by adding new age 

grades. As of the new academic year starting in April 2021, we will be opening Grade 6 with higher 

grades being added every year up to Grade 12, subject to annual KHDA approval. The school 

website has been upgraded with a brief explanation of our enriched Middle School Curriculum.  

Kindly click and fill the below link to confirm Grade 6 seat for your child in KGS for the academic 

year -2021-22.   Request you to complete the same on or before 30th December, 2020. 

LINK 

Thank you for your continuous support and wishing you all Merry Christmas and a Happy New 

year.  

Warm regards, 

 

Asha Alexander 

Principal 

Executive Leader- Climate Change 

https://gemskgs.com/Curriculum/Middle-School-Curriculum
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=3Kez0n7Vf0GQrRSbhy6aocyskxK16A1GgnI4UFpEFNdUMVdYNlVMMEEwTktNVEkwVTk4RElRQjlGRS4u

